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National Apprenticeship Day Proclamation 
 

Acknowledging All of Summit Fire & Security’s Apprentices 
 

April 30, 2025 
 
On this National Apprenticeship Day, we proudly recognize the next generation of skilled 
tradespeople. 
 
Being in an apprenticeship program isn't just about starting a new chapter — it's about honoring the 
path that thousands of tradespeople have walked before. It's about learning a craft that protects lives 
and property. It’s about joining a team that works hard, looks out for one another, and takes pride in 
doing things the right way.  
 
From threading pipe to reading prints, from early call times to inspections — this trade will test you, 
teach you, and transform you. You’ll earn your stripes one fitting, one panel, and one certification at 
a time.  
 
As we celebrate apprentices across the country, we’re proud to have you on our team and a part of 
our apprenticeship programs. Learn with grit. Show up ready. And remember: every master was once 
where you stand today.  
 
 
 
   

Michelle Hutto-Alejandro 
Apprenticeship Program Manager 

 
 


